
 

MAY 2020 CUPE 1622

The Newsletter

The Executive and Contact  

President Rhonda Ott: r.ott1622@gmail.com 

Vice President Peter Ratna: prajah.cupe1622@gmail.com 

Recording Secretary Mallory Hoyland: malloryhoyland@gmail.com 

Executive at Large Taylor Dockrey: tdockrey1622@gmail.com 

Executive Treasurer Chelsea Blackwell: cblackwell1622@gmail.com  

WWW.CUPE1622.COM

WWW.CUPE1622.COM
WEBSITE INFORMATION  

• Members only section is active! Register online to 
access information exclusive to 1622 members.  

• The Chat box is live! Connect with us when 
browsing the site for information and resources.  

• The website is updated frequently. We encourage 
you to monitor the site regularly for new 
information and event notices. 

WE are an ESSENTIAL SERVICE. WE are in this TOGETHER. 

NEXT GENERAL MEETING: MAY 19TH, 2020 
Meeting will be online. Zoom invitation will be emailed prior to meeting. 
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